
Invitation to  
local businesses, the self-employed, home workers, community groups 

and other stakeholders  
within the Parish of Tarset and Greystead. 

 
 

The Steering Group for the Tarset and Greystead Neighbourhood Plan 
 

invite you 
 

to a drop-in event 
at  

Tarset Village Hall, Lanehead, 
 

on 
Friday 14

th 
June 5–8pm 
or 

Saturday 15
th
June 10am-2pm 

 
 
The purpose of these drop-in sessions is to seek your views about your 
business or community activity in the Parish of Tarset and Greystead.   
 
We are interested in hearing: 
• what you think works well to support your business or group in the 

Parish 
• anything that you consider to be detrimental to its success  
• any changes which you think would be advantageous to it. 
 
Your views are crucial to the Steering Group as it moves towards the 
formation of a draft Neighbourhood Plan. The Group would greatly welcome 
your input at this key stage of the process and will try to assist with any 
questions you may have.  
 
If however you are unable to attend, the Group would very much welcome 
your views by email to: silverover@live.co.uk or by post to Tarset & Greystead 
Neighbourhood Plan, Newhouses, Lanehead, Tarset, NE48 1NT 
 
The information gained from these drop-in sessions will be used in addition to 
that collected from residents who returned our Neighbourhood Questionnaire, 
and the initial open forums held at Tarset Village Hall early in 2012.  
 

Tea, coffee and refreshments available 
 

Tarset and Greystead Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group 
working on behalf of Tarset and Greystead Parish Council 


